
 
 

November 10, 2020 
 

N O T I C E  
 

BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
(B/PAC) MEETING 

 
EL MONTE AVENUE CORRIDOR STUDY 

PROJECT 19-61 
 

The Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee will be providing input on 
the proposed alternatives/conceptual design for the project on: 

 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2020 – 6:30 P.M 

 
Register in advance to access the meeting via Zoom Webinar: 

https://mountainview.gov/bpac_speakers 
 
The El Monte Avenue Corridor Study proposes to identify and incorporate 
improvements along the El Monte Avenue corridor (from Springer Road to 
El Camino Real) and along El Camino Real (from El Monte Avenue to 
Escuela Avenue) to improve the overall safety for all modes of travel within 
the study area. 
 
Members of the public will have an opportunity to address the B/PAC 
regarding the project. If you are unable to attend the meeting and have 
questions or comments, please contact Darwin Galang, Associate Civil 
Engineer, at Darwin.Galang@mountainview.gov or by calling 650-903-6311. 
 

For more information, please visit: 
https://www.mountainview.gov/depts/pw/projects/el_monte_corridor_study.asp 

mailto:Darwin.Galang@mountainview.gov

